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23 January 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
BYMT Proms at the Fairfield Halls – Wednesday 26 March 2025 
 
As part of our ongoing relationship with Bromley Youth Music Trust, Senior Orchestra will be performing in 
the BYMT Proms at the Fairfield Halls at 7pm on Wednesday 26 March. 
 
We will meet in Reception after afternoon registration and travel by train from Orpington Station to 
Beckenham Junction. We will then travel by tram to East Croydon station and walk from there to the Fairfield 
Halls.  
 
The orchestra will be rehearsing on stage from 5.00-5.25pm. The concert starts at 7pm and will finish around 
9.45pm. We will take public transport back to Orpington Station around 11pm, or you can collect your child 
at the Fairfield Halls. Please indicate on the consent form whether you will collect your child from the Fairfield 
Halls or Orpington Station. 
 
Students must have a prepaid travel ticket or topped up Oyster card for the journey. They will need to bring 

a packed dinner and wear full school uniform.  If you agree to the details of the trip as outlined in this letter, 

please fill in this consent form by Friday 14 February 2025. 

Tickets for the concert will go on sale from 31 January 2025 and are only available from the Fairfield Halls 

Box Office, priced at £14 (£8 child).  

For the purpose of trip safety, emergency contact and medical information for students will be taken from 
the school database Please check and update school with any changes via the Arbor app or by email to 
Office@newsteadwood.co.uk.  
 
Yours sincerely,  

   
Mr S Flanagan 
Head of Music 
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